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BWIA West Indies Airways takes delivery of its first Boeing Next-Generation 737-800, becoming the first 737-800
operator in the Latin America and Caribbean regions. BWIA is scheduled to take delivery of five more 737-800s -
on lease from International Lease Finance Corporation (ILFC) - in 2000.

###


